
Judo FUN!!!!!!! 
 

 

On the 14th   of October a judo expert is coming in to 
Byers Green school to teach judo to classes 2, 3and 4 
,something that happens every year. Each year we all 
have lots and lots of fun. 

Also Class 2 are going to Shildon Rail way Museum for 
half a day on Thursday -  I am sure they will have fun! 
They are learning about trains for their history topic so 
they are going to see some of the old steam engines. 

Class 4 have been writing a story based on a special 
animal called a golden monkey – we might even display 
them for everyone to read and enjoy!  Class 3 have been 
making pop - up books. Class 1 have been making paper 
plates and drawing their faces on them and drawing and 
making funny bones pictures. 

That’s all for this week  - bye for now! 

The Blogging Crew 

  


